
Summer Fun 
We celebrated free fishing weekend right here in our 

courtyard with tons of fishing themed shacks!  FISH ON! 

Residents 

Staff 

• Margy, 7/9  

• Jack, 7/30 

• Haydn, 7/7 

• Autumn, 7/9 

 

Ruth has been a part of our community for 
about a year.   She was born in Nebraska, 

lived on a farm and went to Northwest 
Christian College.  Ruth was a very hard 
worker and a cake decorator for over 30 

years.  She has 4 children , 9 living 
grandchildren and 17 great grand children.  

Ruth is very spiritual, enjoys playing 
scrabble with her daughter, relaxing and 

playing Bingo. 

Ruth 

Teagan was born and raised in Springfield, 
Oregon and has been in caregiving for three 

years.  He owns four animals and has a 
passion for riding motorcycles.  He has 

owned four sport bikes and has been riding 
dirt bikes since he was a young child.  Teagan 

aspires to become an EMT or police officer 
for Springfield.  We are so grateful to have 

Teagan as a part of our team!  Thank you for 
your hard work and dedication to our 

community! 

Teagan, Caregiver 

Picnic Party: We celebrated 
International Picnic Day with a 
refreshing cucumber themed Tea 

Summer Fun: Now that the weather has been getting nicer, everyone 
has been enjoying creatively painting rocks!  We have a nice 
collection started that will soon go into our courtyard for everyone to 
enjoy. 

Team Member Spotlight 

Resident Spotlight 

Bake Sale: Our Bake Sale to 
support the Alzheimer’s 
Association:  The Longest Day 
was a success! 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

Special Events This 
Month: 
 
 
DIY Pool Noodle Lizards 
7/3 at 11:00AM 
 
The Baking Studio 
7/7 at 2:00PM 
 
Mr.E Performance 
7/16 at 2:00PM 
 
Timothy Patrick 
7/21 at 2:00PM 
 
Tea Party 
7/28 at 2:00PM 
 
DIY Antique Key  
Bookmarks 
7/31 at 11:00AM 


